
Nov 16, 2021 

J. Nethercott, Clerk 
The Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line, Box 490 
Rodney, ON NOL2CO 

Dear Jana, 

Thank you for supporting the West Lorne Lawn Bowling Club in your budget this year. We wish to 
update Council on our progress. The club volunteers have accomplished a lot this year despite the unique 
aspects ofCOVID 19 restrictions, including renovating the corner garden, aerating, rolling, seeding, and 
fertilizing the greens. 

As we were approved for a grant of $2,500.00 for 2021,1 have attached the final invoices for 
reimbursement. We enjoyed full attendance at the 2 tournaments, with the third one rained out. However, we 
will be in good shape for 2022 bowling season, and look forward to engaging more of the community. 

Cost HST Total 
1. Green Street Aug 2/21 fungicide 280.00 36.40 $316.40 
2. Home Hardware Aug 13/21 herbicide 19.99 2.58 22.57 
3. Home Hardware Sep 17/21 grease, oil, grub gone 74.95 9.74 84.69 

4. Home Hardware Oct 12/21 protectant 16.98 2.00 18.98 

5. Inland Aggregate Oct 13/21 sand 68.18 8.86 77.04 
6. Plant Products Aug 16/21 fertilizer 336.73 43.77 380.50 
7. Conway Auto Jun 16/21 fuel 39.82 6.56 57.00 
8. Conway Auto Jul 21/21 fuel 44.84 5.83 50.67 
9. Conway Auto Aug 19/21 fuel 46.42 6.03 52.45 

TOTAL $1,060.30 

Payment may be mailed to our treasurer, Jackie Leitch, 27801 Celtic Line, Dutton, NOL 1 JO, 
telephone 519-762-5294 

Thank you to the council for all the assistance this year, 

Regards, 

%<w<^ ^Sew^ett^ 
Norah Bennetto 
Secretary, West Lorne Lawn Bowling Club 
301 Mary Street 
Dutton.OnNOLUO 

End. 
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